
COMMISSIONERS’ OFFICE  
WILL BE CLOSED  

JULY 4 AND 5 
 

 

The Lewis County Commissioners’ Office will be 
closed Thursday and Friday, July 4 and 5. 

If you need to reach Commissioners’ Office staff 
during that time, please email Clerk of the Board  
Rieva Lester at rieva.lester@lewiscountywa.gov.  

To leave a voicemail, please call 360-740-1120 
(voicemails received after close of business July 3 will 
be responded to on Monday, July 8).  

Please note that ALL county offices and departments 
will be closed July 4. 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience these office closures may cause.  
We hope you have a happy – and safe – Independence Day holiday.  
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